

Dart Classic/Board Meeting July 2013
Meeting called to order at 6:06 PM

Jim Jordan, Jennifer Woodhouse, Susan Hollingsworth, Susan Davis, Wayne Nolen, Carol DeHart and Linda Lewis was present.

Susan Hollingsworth was advised by Linda Lewis of the conversation with Katie Harris from the ADO wanting to know if the Dart Classic had the ADO approval on it. Susan stated that it did and was unsure as to what she was talking about.

Jim read letter from Linda Lewis resigning from as League Director. Letter enclosed

Wayne accepted being League Director fro the remainder of 2013.

Steven to continue doing points list for the remainder of the year.

Discussion was held regarding a computer for the League director- needs ASAP. Wayne will get with Terry Kelly about a computer. Linda is to get all League director and CVDA property to Wayne by next Wednesday.

Carol brought up motion that Robert Beattie receives plaque for winter 2013 division champions Tuesday Silver 3 due to health issues. Also discussed that Robert to become a lifetime member. Motion was passed and plaques to be ordered and presented at the membership meeting.

Susan Hollingsworth went over the financials for the Dart Classic. \$198.50 is what remains after all expense for the weekend. We are still awaiting on numbers from Jennifer Woodhouse regarding the sanctioning amount that needs to be transferred to the dart classic.

Discussed the website and the possibility of Thomas Knighton taking it over to the remainder of the year. This was not agreed upon and the board with look else where for someone to do.

Discussion regarding the Dart Classic was held.

Things that went wrong. Paying for events – we should never pay for singles and it was agreed upon without the whole board approving it.

We need to get the area reps more involved since it is part of their responsibility as an area rep.

Alcohol that was brought in by dart players – it was suggested that the hotel not allow personal cups to be brought in and this would cut down on the problem.

Discussed leaving cards in the board until an event is finished so that you can trace back as to who played who.

We need to have more volunteers for raffles. The board cannot do everything.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:23 PM